
 
 
Dear WellKind Families,  

We hope that you all enjoyed a wonderful holiday break! As we begin this bright New Year, we want to keep you informed of some 
changes which will affect payments. Below you will find an explanation of these changes, all effective Monday January 4, 2020.  

Tuition Rates 

All current tuition rates will increase by $1 per day. New Tuition Rates are as follows: 

Infants (6wks to 1yr):  $48 per day full-time (meaning more than 5 hours per day) 

    $42 per day part-time (meaning less than 5 hours per day)  

Young Toddlers(1-2yr):  $45 per day full time (meaning more than 5 hours per day) 

   $40 dollars per day part time (meaning less than 5 hours per day) 

Older Toddlers(2-3yrs): $44 per day full time (meaning more than 5 hours per day) 

   $42 per day part time (meaning less than 5 hours per day) 

Pre-school/Pre-K(3-5yr)  $40 per day full time (meaning more than 5 hours per day) 

                                 $36 per day part time (meaning less than 5 hours per day) 

School Age(K-5th grade) $37 per day (Summer Time Rate) 

   $27 per day (Blended Rate-School Year Rate) 

 

School Age Fee (K-5th grade only): School Age fee will remain $6 per week in addition to tuition fee which includes transportation to 
school, summer activities, and/or virtual learning support.  

Biannual Service Fee: Biannual Service Fee will remain $20, charged every January and July which includes updates which you will 
complete during that time and all costs related to keeping your child’s record active and current. 

Education and Technology Fee:  This monthly fee includes educational curriculum costs as well as technology fees related to access of 
the Tadpoles app. The cost will remain $6 per month.  

Timely Payments.  A friendly reminder that payments are to be made on Mondays (or the first day your child attends each week.) A $25 
Late Payment Fee will be charged to all accounts showing a balance on Tuesdays at 9 am.  

We hope this information is helpful and understandable. This has been a challenging year which has caused us all to learn new ways of 
doing things. As you can imagine, some of these new ways mean an additional cost is incurred in an effort to adhere to the highest 
health and safety practices for staff, students, and families. Thank you for your cooperation and support in this process.  

We commit to getting this New Year off to a GREAT start with your child and to continue to strengthen the home- school connection.  

Best wishes for a wonderful 2021.  

In wellness and kindness,  

Elizabeth C. Keiper 

Executive Director  


